PAKISTAN PEACE COLLECTIVE
RESEARCH & COMMUNICATION PROJECT
MINISTRY OF INFORMATION & BROADCASTING

GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
ISLAMABAD
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
PPC No: PPC/06-2020/03 Dated: 8'" June 2020

Subject: To recognize your support and facilitation for the ‘2nd International Conference on
Media & Conflict 2020'.

Dr. Khalid Sultan,

| ht_:upe t_his letter finds you well. | am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude to you and the NUML
University, Islamabad for all the support you extended in order to make the 2nd International
Conference on Media and Conflict 2020", a resounding success.

| have no qualms in admitting that the Conference could not have been organized seamlessly without
your support and extraordinary cooperation. You will be pleased to know that the Conference was
also seen as a successful initiative by all the national and international scholars, delegates, senior
Journalists and high officials, which is an evidence of our effective synergy and teamwork.

| hope that we continue to work on more meaningful projects in the future in the interest of the Nation
and the country.

|, once again, thank vou on behalf of the entire team of Pakistan Peace Collective (PPC) for vour
valuable support.

With kind personal regards,

Yours sincerely,

A,

M. Shabbir Anwer

Dr. Khalid Sultan
Head of Mass Communication Department

NUML University, Islamabad
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